
  
SOCIAL 
WORK 
PIZZA PARTY 
WHEN 

Sept 4th, 2024 
12pm @UMBC 
 

WHERE  

Sherman Hall Wing-B, 
Room 334 @ UMBC 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to those of you  

who are new to UMBC and  

welcome back to all of our  

returning students!  We  

are excited about the new  

academic year and the  

collaborative learning we  

will engage in. Please join  

us for a welcome back  

pizza party !  

 

 

 


